
Montana Pole & Treating Plant 

Fall Construction Site Update November 2018 

Montana DEQ will begin demolition 

work in late November or early Decem-

ber to prepare the Montana Pole & Treat-

ing Plant Superfund Site for future work. 

 

The project bid has been awarded to 

Mungas Company, Inc., of Philipsburg, 

and a Notice to Proceed with construction 

is expected to be issued in late November 

or early December. Construction is ex-

pected to be finished within 55 days of 

the Notice to Proceed. 

 

Heavy equipment will be on the Site to 

remove asphalt paving, concrete vaults 

and pads, pipe, outbuildings and other in-

frastructure that is no longer used.  

 

Contaminated materials will be stored in 

the former Land Treatment Unit on the 

east end of the Site and disposed of next 

year. DEQ does not anticipate any signifi-

cant odors, dust or other disruptions from the work. Please don’t hesitate to contact the DEQ 

project team with any construction-related questions or concerns. 

 

A public meeting on plans for the next year’s cleanup at the Montana Pole Site is anticipated 

this winter. Watch for details to come. 

Montana Pole Project Manager Dave Bowers explains the 

water treatment process to reporters during a public tour 

of the Site in July. 

David Bowers, DEQ Project Manager  

406-444-6335, dbowers@mt.gov 

 

Allie Archer, EPA Remedial Project Manager 

406-457-5033, archer.allie@epa.gov 

 

Karen Ogden, DEQ, Community Involvement Coordinator 

406-444-6360, karen.ogden@mt.gov 

On the web: deq.mt.gov/Land/fedsuperfund/mtpole  




